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April 2023Our Leadership Team
Kyle Baalman Executive Director
Sheila Robeen, RN Director of Nursing
Kim Chisholm Asst Director of Nursing
Lynn Sloan, RN Treatment Nurse
Tessa Droege Director of Rehab
Maggie Vinson Director of Admissions
Arieanna Morris Social Services Director
Kristen Webster Business Office Manager
Lea Miller Activities Director
Dennis Hould Maintenance Director
Angel Gibson HSKP/ Laundry Director
Cassie Kamp Human Resources

Celebrating Our Executive Director
Long Term Care Administrator’s week was

March 13-17th. CNRC couldn’t let it slip by
without celebrating Kyle Baalman, our Executive
Director!

Kyle has been our fearless leader for almost a
year. Anyone who knows him would attest that
he has high expectations, simply because he
wants the best care possible for our residents.
But those high standards are accompanied by a
warm personality, infectious kindness, and a
true heart for others. He not only cares about
our residents - he cares about his staff and the
entire community we serve.

We are incredibly blessed to have Kyle
guiding us at Calhoun Nursing & Rehab. We
couldn’t ask for a more dedicated leader, and we
are so grateful for him.

It’s That Time Again!
The seasons are changing, and the time has come to

update your loved one’s wardrobe. Please be sure that
he or she has clothing appropriate for the season. When
you bring in new items, please also remove any
clothing that is out of season or has been worn or
damaged. This will make finding the right clothes for
the right season that much easier. Make sure the new
items get inventoried. Thank you!



Celebrating Mardi Gras
Here at CNRC we decided to

celebrate Mardi Gras and we had
fun! We held a parade and a
Masked Ball with king cake
of course!

The French name Mardi Gras
means “Fat Tuesday,” from the
custom of using all the fats in
the home before Lent in
preparation for fasting and
abstinence.

Mardi Gras is about music,
parades, floats & excitement. It’s
one big holiday in New Orleans
and I think we’ll make it a fun
day yearly for us too!

Another Year of
Mardi Gras



RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS
Jacqueline Haug April 14
Judith Killebrew April 28

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
Gabby Patterson April 8
Becky Watters April 8
Sara Lorsbach April 10
Kim Whitlock April 13
Kristen Webster April 13
Joann Wade April 21

EMPLOYEE
ANNIVERSARIES

Kacie Finkes April 1
Liz Richards April 8
Mary Ohlendorf April 9
Sara Mackenberg April 21
Betty Mathues April 24
Addie Rhodes April 28

Thank You
We want to thank each of you

for your dedication, loyalty and
compassion to the residents and
the team here at Calhoun
Nursing & Rehab. We appreciate
you and look forward to many
more years with you!

We Are Family
Give your brother or sister a

hug during National Siblings
Day on April 10.

Getting Crazy
Celebrate Walk on Your Wild

Side Day on April 12 by doing
something great that no one
would expect you to do.

Pet Therapy
“Petting, scratching, and

cuddling a dog could be as
soothing to the mind and heart
as deep meditation and almost
as good for the soul as prayer.” -
Dean Koontz

Thank You, OTs!
April is Occupational Therapy

Month, a chance to recognize
the role of these important
health care workers.
Occupational therapists make
daily life easier for everyone in
their care, and our ongoing
gratitude goes out to them!



happy holiday!

WISHING YOU A


